Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel Nos. (632) 929-6626 10c.2019;1071 Fax(632) 926-2567
E-mail: officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph; website www.denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM
TO : THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
V, VI, VIILX, XLMIMAROPA,CARAGA
THE DIRECTOR, EMB
FROM : THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations and Environment
SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF ASSESSMENT REPORT RE:
TYPHOON ODETTE
DATE . LEC 2 2 2029

In addition to the previous Memorandum' of this Office, dated 21 December
2021, relative to the above-mentioned subject, you are hereby instructed to conduct a
Preliminary Damage Assessment in your respective areas.

Submit report to this Office citing Document Number OUFOE-2021-001071
for record and monitoring purposes.

For consideration.

ATTY. MIGUEL T. CUNA, CESO/II‘/

MEMO NO. 2021 « 871



